Dear Sir/Madam,
I am Bo Chen, the director of Global Open Share Publishing Pty Ltd. On July 10, 2025, we submitted an ISSN application for our journal "Advances in Modern Biomedicine" to the National Library of Australia (Reference Number: NLApp115774).
Could you kindly provide an update on:
. The current processing stage of our application
. The estimated completion timeframe
We would greatly appreciate your assistance in clarifying these matters. Please feel free to contact me if any additional information is required.
Looking forward to your reply.
Best regards,
Bo Chen
Director
Global Open Share Publishing Pty Ltd
amb@gospub.com
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